From: Jane Grant

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Battery energy storage system
Date: 18 August 2023 11:12:02

As a local resident I am extremely concerned at the proposal to have Battery Energy
Sorage Systems for the Sunnica proposed site so close to houses, schools etc. These
systems are combustible and hazardous and in the event of a fire the toxic fumes would
blow over our houses. Apart from using good agricultural land which is needed for food
production the thought of a fire which cannot be extinguished just contained is very
worrying.

Jane Grant
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